
From: Chrissy Ledson < > 
Sent: Wednesday, March 10, 2021 1:17 PM
To: registrar <registrar@oeb.ca>
Subject: File number EB-2020-0246
 
We own a cottage which is considered seasonal yet we use it all year round. We are requesting
these rates not to increase as we already pay a lot. The delivery charge alone is very very high and
we can not afford any increases.
Thank you
Christina Ledson & James MacArthur
 




